
Feedback from local business and employers  

 
 

It was a pleasure coming into The Milestone School to deliver our dog safety 
workshops and to talk about what we do in The Dogs Trust. The communication 
from Jude at the school was swift and very detailed which helped to ensure that I 
was able to deliver a workshop that was suitable for the learning needs of the pupils 
in the classes I saw. Everyone I encountered was friendly and welcoming and I had 
a really enjoyable visit. Thank you for having me! 
 
Charlotte 
 

 
 

“Fly2helps previous visits to The Milestone School have been fantastic. All of the 
staff and students have been really friendly, helpful and engaging. The days have 
been really well organised with brilliant planning and communication from Jude. The 
Milestone School have been fantastic to work with and we hope we’ll be able to 
carry on our work with them going forward.” 
 
Scott 

 

 
 

Our level 2 beauty learners at Bridge Training LTD attended Chamwell Centre for a 
beauty treatment day with Milestone learners. We offered a set treatment menu of 
the following: manicure, including filing, cuticle work, massage, nail art and 
polish.  Our level 2 learners were assessed over one hour, including the treatment 
listed and how they communicated and interacted with their clients.  It was a 
fantastic day, and our Bridge learners respected the needs of the learners and 
worked well within the assessment time and criteria to meet.  Our Bridge 
learners developed higher-level thinking, good oral communication, self-
management, and leadership skills”. 
 

 
 
 
 



 
 

The Everyman Theatre is delighted to be working with The Milestone School to offer 
opportunities and new experiences for their young people. 
We welcomed a group of students for a backstage tour and careers talk last 
summer, and enjoyed their visit as much as they did! 
The students were engaged throughout and asked some really considered and well-
thought through questions to our tour guides, Katy and Jenny. 
 
The tour and talk was followed up with a fun visit to our Christmas pantomime, Dick 
Whittington and his Cat Tweedy, which gave the students the chance to enjoy the 
wonder of live theatre! 
I’m sure their visit was enhanced by having more of an understanding of what 
happens backstage after their tour which must have made them feel more familiar 
and comfortable in a theatre environment. 
 
Jude is a delight to work with as her dedication and focus to ensure her students are 
offered every opportunity and experience possible is to be admired.  
I have no doubt that the young people are encouraged and inspired by her 
enthusiasm every day. 
 
We are looking forward to welcoming The Milestone School back in the spring! 
 

 
 

To be welcomed to The Milestone School by the students, staff and Jude is always 

an invitation I would never want to miss. The manner in which the students conduct 

themselves when in the company of the leadership team at ASDA is always kind 

polite and well-mannered. Questions raised are relative to the business and you can 

clearly see and feel the work The Milestone School staff do regarding future careers 

and activities they set the students. This puts them in a positive mind set for work in 

the future. 

 

Fay Palmer-Edwards Community colleague 


